
Reminder: Ballymacrickett is 

an allergy aware school. 

Please be considerate 

regarding any foods being 

sent to school with your 

child.  

 

BALLYMACRICKETT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PARENT INFORMATION 

21st OCTOBER 2019 
 

 

Halloween Day at Ballymacrickett: Friday 25th October 

 

• Everyone Dressed Up in their Halloween Costumes. Beware! 
 

• Scary Story Telling in Library 

 

• ‘Monster Menu’ in Angela’s Kitchen 

 

• Disco  P1 – P2 9:30am-10:30am 

P3 – P4 11:00am – 12noon 

   P5 – P7 1:00pm – 2:00pm 

 

• Tuck Shop (Organised by our Pupil Council) 

 

 

We would ask that each child contributes £1 to Ballymacrickett Fundraising 

and suggest that they also bring some pocket money with them to spend in 

the shop. We hope they all have a Fun Filled Day 

 

 

 

 

School Closure 

School will close for mid-term break on Friday 25th October at the usual 

finishing times and reopen on Monday 4th November 2019. 

 

 

 

 

The staff of Ballymacrickett would  

like to wish all our families a most  

enjoyable mid-term break. 
 


